
Faculty Executive Committee 
Minutes, September 26th  2019, 2:30-3:30pm 

Present: Katie Hauser, Kendrah Murphy (chair, scribe), Juan Navea, Casey Schofield 

1. Amended minutes from the September 19th meeting were approved. 
2. FEC reviewed the list of committees that will need new elected or appointed members.  

Committee chairs were asked to confirm



members.  The purpose it twofold: to (begin to) recognize and celebrate service, and to 
introduce newer faculty to the role of governance committees before elections (which 
will begin in October). Chairs were mostly supportive of the idea.  There was concern 
from one Chair that this would be an inefficient use of time, especially since we have 
recently worked to make the faculty meetings more efficient.  FEC discussed possible 
alternatives (e.g. creating a slide show to run at the beginning of a meeting, sending out 
an email with the committee’s statements).  KM is planning to discuss this with the Dean 
to hear his thoughts and determine if there would be time to include this during the 
meeting. 

 

 
 

 


